
 COMMUNITY ACTIVITIES SHEET  
June 17, 2018 

 

       Please turn in announcements by 10:30 on Wednesday mornings to the office 
       of the First Christian Reformed Church: office@firstcrc.com or 722-0717. 

 
 
 

Friday, June 22:  Save the Date for the Center for Financial Education’s golf tournament at The Ridge in Sioux 
Center starting at 12:30pm. Call 722-3527 for more information. 
 
Saturday, June 23:  Kingdom Boundaries Summer Celebration and Benefit Concert will be held at New Day 

Church, 27365 472nd Ave, Harrisburg, SD from 4-8pm. You will be able to enjoy great Christian music, good food, 

and learn more about Kingdom Boundaries Prison Aftercare. For a listing of the music groups and individuals 

participating, please go to www.kingdomboundaries.org/events. 

Advance Announcements 

Saturday, July 7:  The 2nd Annual Western Christian FFA Tractor ride will be held with registration beginning in 
the north parking lot at Western Christian in Hull at 8:00am. Riders will be leaving at 8:30am. The cost of the ride 
is $50; $5 for additional ride-a-longs. For more information, contact Kylie Miller at 319-331-8328 or Don 
Krommendyk at 712-470-3203. 
 
Friday, July 13 - Sunday, July 15:  Cornerstone Prison Church’s next Faith Fellowship weekend will focus on 
discipleship on Philip's actions in Acts 8:26-40. We would love to have you join us by attending all or part of the 
weekend. To learn more or to participate, please email Jean Dyk at office@cornerstonepcsd.org. 
 
Tuesday, September 11:  Save the date for Bible League’s MINN-IA-KOTA retreat to be held at First Reformed 
in Sioux Center at 9:30am. For information, please contact Marcene Brands (605-376-1316) or Sherri Ten Napel 
(712-441-3960). 
 

Requested Announcements 
 
SHIPWRECKED VBS will be coming to Bethel CRC July 23-26.  Children ages 5 by July 23 through completed 
4th grade are invited to register. Register online on Bethel’s website, www.bethelsc.org. WE ALSO NEED 
VOLUNTEERS!! WE HAVE AN URGENT NEED FOR CREW LEADERS! Crew leaders lead a group of 6-8 kids 
to the various stations each night and we need 35-40 crew leaders for this! We also need 2 more adults to help in 
the nursery. Please prayerfully consider volunteering! The volunteer sign up is also online. Any questions, contact 
Shawn Meyers at vbs@bethelsc.org. 

Western is celebrating its 100th anniversary in August 2019. A book is being put together to commemorate this 
anniversary. As part of the book we would like to include memories from former and current students as well as 
former and current faculty. Send your reflections to wes.fopma@westernchristianhs.com or mail them to: Western 
Christian High School, Box 658, Hull, Iowa 51239. 
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